
 

 

 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
At Apogee Lighting, we are committed to sustainability in every aspect of our 
business. Our company-wide pledge is to prioritize environmental 
stewardship, ensuring that our practices and products reflect our dedication to 
a greener future. 

● As part of our objective to incorporate 100% recycled metal in our 
manufacturing process, we use recycled aluminum and furthermore all 
our aluminum scrap is subsequently recycled. 

● Our acoustic lighting panels and plastic lenses incorporate recycled 
materials, further reducing our environmental impact. We spend more 
money on components in order to select the lowest energy 
consumption LEDs, reducing our average watts per square foot by 
100% since 2019. 

● In 2022 we started offering fabric lenses in addition to PVC for our 
ceiling products. 

● We have made a concerted effort to switch all battery chemistry to 
Lithium Iron phosphate, which is the most stable and long-lasting 
technology making our fixtures compatible with solar installations long 
before these initiatives are being deployed in the rail sector. 

● All our power systems are designed to run at maximum efficiency to 
reduce driver losses and minimize creation of heat. Heat produced by 
lighting fixtures requires more HVAC usage and increases carbon 
footprint. 

● We are actively working to reduce our energy consumption during the 
manufacturing process ensuring that they are as eco-friendly as 
possible. For example, Apogee has made a significant investment in 
switching our laser cutter to fiber instead of CO2, reducing energy 
consumption significantly while also mitigating waste. 

 
These are just a few examples of the ongoing initiative, which is at the core of 
Apogee's business practices, driving us to constantly innovate and improve our 
sustainability efforts. At Apogee Lighting, sustainability isn't just a goal—it's a 
fundamental principle that guides everything we do. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 

Michael Boyd 
President & CEO 


